
Critical Thinkers.
Collaborators.
Communicators.
Mark your calendars for the annual summer 

COBEC (Consortium of Belize Education 

Cooperation) conference held in Indianapolis, Indiana. 

This year it will be hosted by the University of Indianapolis. 

Home of the Indy 500 and the XLVI Superbowl, Indianapolis 

was named 34th out of the top 52 global destinations to 

visit in 2014 by the New York Times.

When: July 17th-19th, 2014
Register now to be a part of the contribution towards higher
education in Belize. The COBEC conference is a unique 
opportunity to: communicate with fellow educators in an 
inspiring environment, collaborate in workshops 
to encourage research, teaching, curricular, and 
library development, and to educate participants and 
share ideas about study abroad programs in Belize 
for faculty, staff and students. 

Location: University of Indianapolis
For more information contact Marilyn 
McElwain at mmcelwain@uindy.edu
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